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October 16, 2020 
 
 
Ms. Melanie Bachman, Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
Re: Petition 1346 – Manchester Substation 
 Decommissioning of Existing Telecommunications Tower 
 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 
On June 12, 2020 the Connecticut Siting Council (“Council”) granted The Connecticut Light and 
Power Company doing business as Eversource Energy (“Eversource”) an extension to September 1, 
2020 for the removal of the existing telecommunications tower.  
 
This extension stated that the Council shall be notified should Eversource decide to decommission the 
existing telecommunications tower prior to September 1, 2020. Eversource hereby notifies the Council 
that the existing telecommunications tower was decommissioned on August 21, 2020.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this notification, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-
mail at kathleen.shanley@eversource.com or telephone at (860)728-4527. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen M. Shanley 
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